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MINUTES OF THE BY-ELECTION MEETING 
February 17, 2022 

 
 

 

 

A By-Election Meeting of the Local Services Board of Loring, Port Loring and District was held 

on Thursday, February 17, 2022 at the Argyle Community Centre. 

 

Attending were the current Board Members Pam Dekoter, Mike Legault, Greg Schippers and  

Secretary-Treasurer Peggy Whitehead.  Absent: Kerry Booth 

 

Call to order at 7:02 p.m. by Pam. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to nominate one member to the Board to stand from 

February 17, 2022  to September 30, 2022. 

 

Nominated:    By:    Standing: 

 

Kaleb Summers   Pat Flick    Yes 

    

Pam asked 3 times if there were any further nominations.  

 

There were no more nominations. 

 

By acclimation, Kaleb was elected to the Board. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:04 p.m. 
 

Peggy Whitehead 

Secretary-Treasurer                       Posted on February 24, 2022 

The minutes can also be viewed on our website: www.loringlsb.com 

 
 
 
 


